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Product Change in the Range of Subminiature Circular 
Connectors M9 IP67 Panel Mount Parts 712 · 702 Series
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Dear Sir/Madam,

In the course of continuous improvement, we are changing the manufacturing process of the M9 
plug-in sleeve of the 702 and 712 series. This plug-in sleeve is currently manufactured from a 
pultruded pipe for the 2-5 pole version and then pressed into shape. In the future, we will manu-
facture in diecast zinc, as has been done for years with the 7- and 8-pole variants.
By changing the process, it is possible to improve the technical and dimensional properties. We 
also increase the process reliability during the assembly of the plug-in sleeve, as with the 7- and 
8-pole variants.

On the next page you will find pictures of the current and the new plug-in sleeve. The new sleeve 
looks slightly different, but the technical characteristics are the same, and in some cases even 
better.

Nothing changes for your application as a result of this change. You can continue to use the new 
connectors 1:1.
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Current Plug-in Sleeve New Plug-in Sleeve

Example Variants with pulled Plug-in Sleeve Example Variants with cast Plug-in Sleeve

We will start this changeover by April 2021 and it will be completed in the following months, 
depending on the products in stock. An exact date cannot be given here. 

Do you still have questions?  
Please reply to this email, we will be glad to assist you.

Kind regards

Franz Binder GmbH & Co.
Elektrische Bauelemente KG

Rötelstraße 27
74172 Neckarsulm
Germany

Tel. 	+49 7132 325–0
Fax 	+49 7132 325–150

info@binder-connector.de
www.binder-connector.com


